Dear Sisters in Christ,

We have secured a bus for the trip to the Triennial Convention in Minneapolis. The
Triennial Convention will be July 13% thru July 16® The Convention will open on July
13% at 4pm with Worship Service. Closing Worship will be on Sunday, July 16® at
10:30am. We need to know how many and who wants to ride the bus to the convention.
The bus would make three stops on July 13th, first one at Atlantic, then Carroll, and
Storm Lake would be the last stop. The return trip would leave Minneapolis on July 16
at approximately 12:02 pm.

If we can get at least 35 ladies to ride (40 passenger) the cost would be approximately
$120 per person. If we need a i ger bus (54 passenger) the cost would be about $30 per
person. We would however be responsible for the driver’s room stay while in

Minneapolis in addition to the above cost.

What we need from all of you is your name and phone number and where you want to
be picked up. Please get this information to Dixie, Judy, or Marlyce by March 1% as the
bus company needs to know in advance.

Please let Dixie Petersen, Judy Woods, or Marlyce Hauge know as soon as possible if
you will ride the bus to the Convention. Call, write, or e-mail: Dixie Petersen, 2409
Littlefield Drive, Exira 50076 — Phone 7 12-268-2482 or e-mail

crpfarm@iowatelecom net

Judy Woods, 409 N. Elm St., Creston 50801 — Phone 641-782-6088 or e-mail
Judyw44@mchsi.com: or

Marlyce Hange, PO Box 31 1, Manson 50563 — Phone 7 12-469-2132 or e-mail

denOQcar@g.com

Waiting to hear from many of you as soon as possible!
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(Those of you receiving this letter Dlease pass the word around in
Yyour church and area Put it in your bulletins or however you
contact your ladies).




